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Winter at WEG 

We have been enjoying our 
winter at WEG.  Sledding, skating, digging, 
and playing.  Thanks for sending your 
children with winter clothing so they can 
enjoy! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Skiing at Whitewater: 

 As you all know, we had to adjust our 
ski-days because of the Silverking 

Chairlift problem.  We were up there last 
week and our kids were amazing.  So great 
to see many of our beginners learn so 
quickly.  Many of them may be able to go 
up the Silverking chair next time.  Their 
instructor has to be the one who gives them 
the “ok” to go! 

 

Thanks to the parents who have been joining 
us at the ski-hill, and thanks to those who 
have paid us for your discounted tickets. 

There has been room on the bus, so if it’s 
tricky for you to join us Mar 1,8 or 15th. Let 
us know, we can take more children on the 
bus.   

Basketball: 

Our Grade 7/8 boys were able to pull together 
a basketball team.  Attendance at practice was 
spotty, but they were able to play a game 
against MSSS, and then attend a day-long 
tournament at LVR.  Here they are: 

Remembrance Day winners:   

Folks from the Legion came to the school to 
recognize our students who participated in 
the Remembrance Day Poster/Poetry 
contest.  These are the students who are the 
regional winners! 
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VWP: 

Our Grade 9’s and 10’s are planning for 
their Winter Camping Trip.  They’ll be at 
Whitewater at the end of the month.  This 
trip is one of the key learning trips for our 
students who learn about safely navigating 
the winter weather. 

POP: 

Lots of fun and learning in the K/1/2 Class.  
As you’ve seen they’ve been at the rink, but 
they’ve been cross country skiing too! And 
they also enjoyed a pajama day recently too! 

 

Mr. Pinette’s Class:   

Are wrapping up their Science Unit on 
Space.  You can see their satellites hanging 
in the classroom.  They are excitedly 
prepping for the Valentine’s Dance.  And in 
Social Studies they are working on 
Geography. 

OELP:  Continue to work on all of their 
academic courses.  They are considering a 
winter camping trip, so we’ll see if they can 
get there. 

 

 

WILD:  

Madam tells me that they’ve been skiing on 
the rail trail and visiting the owl walk; 
skating; writing winter poetry; learning 
balance in gymnastics; and practicing 
multiple strategies in math. 

 

Valentine’s 
Dance! 

Mr. Pinette 
suggested that we 
have a Valentine’s 
Dance.  His class 
came up with a song list.  They decorated 
the gym….and we had a ton of fun dancing 
away the lunch time!  We’ve got some 
pretty good moves! 
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